
Community Emergency Response Training 

Neighbor Helping Neighbor 

445 No. Rexford Dr., Beverly Hills 90210 (310) 281-2754 

 

 

August 2018,  

 

Greetings, 

 

During this hot weather, it is imperative that you stay cool and hydrated. I have attached a flyer with valuable 

information on heat related emergencies and prevention tips. 

The City of Beverly Hills and the Beverly Hills Police Department once again put on a great show at 

National Night Out (NNO) on August 7th.NNO is a free family event that celebrates safe communities. 

CERT had a booth onsite and delivered information about the program to interested citizens.  

A special thanks to CERT Volunteers April Wright, Ariane Von Kamp and Lynette Dodds for staffing the 

booth and assisting the visitors! 

Reminder: Our next refresher class will be on September 6th at the FD Training Room from 6-9pm. The topic 

will be Active Shooter /Terrorism. Please register at the following link: 

http://www.beverlyhills.org/citygovernment/departments/firedepartment/cert/certsignup/ 

I have also attached a small quiz for you all to keep CERT information fresh in your heads! 

 

See you in September! 

 

Chris Heyer 

Deputy Fire Marshal 

 

 

 

 

 

C.E.R.T. 

http://www.beverlyhills.org/citygovernment/departments/firedepartment/cert/certsignup/

